
HyD invites tenders for management,
operation, installation and
maintenance of public lighting system
in New Territories West

     The Highways Department (HyD) today (May 17) invited tenders for a four-
year contract for the management, operation, installation and maintenance of
the public lighting system in New Territories West (contract no. 03/HY/2019)
from October 2019 to September 2023.
 
     The contract, which will be supervised by the Lighting Division of the
HyD, covers the design, installation, management, operation and maintenance
of the public lighting system in New Territories West.  The public lighting
system generally consists of conventional road lighting, village lighting,
gantry sign lighting, roadside directional sign lighting, traffic bollard
lighting and the associated network of cables, ducts and peripheral items. 
Within the designated contract area, there are about 71 700 road lighting
points, 3 900 traffic bollards, and 2 100 lighting installations on
illuminated gantry signs and roadside directional signs.
 
     Tender submissions should be placed in the Government Secretariat Tender
Box at the lobby of the Public Entrance on G/F, East Wing, Central Government
Offices, 2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong. Submission of tenders will close
at noon on June 28, 2019 (Friday).
 
     For enquiries, please call 3903 6550.
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